
From . Neville Voysey.  
 
I am writing to register my objections to the application for a premises and outside alcohol 
license for the above establishment. The basis for my opposition is that granting a license for 
these premises will not promote the licensing objective particularly the prevention of crime, 
disorder and anti social behaviour which in a number of cases has already been reported to 
the police in this immediate area. The above premises is situated within a large residential 
area and allowing the sale of alcohol 7 days a week up to and including 22.00 hours would 
be detrimental to all homeowners. Granting a license would provide a further source of 
alcohol within this residential area already populated with licensed premises that crime, 
disorder and public nuisances would increase in this area of already rising social problems. 
The local residents have endured the disorder and public nuisances since this area was 
developed and it would be totally unacceptable to expect them to experience more of the 
same. Additionally there would be late night lighting opposite and next to residential homes. 
The Ducking Stool itself would become a drinking and waiting  area , also adjacent to 
residential homes. If the license allows for drinking outside the premises on table and chairs 
situated on the pavement how on earth would mobility scooters , families with prams and 
pushchairs, school children and foreign students visiting the Ducking Stool monument get 
by. The only route would be walking in the middle of the road. Deliveries for the alcohol 
would have to come by road transport which would block our already congested lane 
causing more danger. In view of my comments and observations I would urge the Licensing 
authority department to refuse this application. 
 
                                      Yours sincerely Neville Voysey. 
Sent from my iPad 
 


